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¥y Tord,

gt

with reference to your despatch No.788
(A 4903/68/48) of July 19%h last I have the honour
te inform Your Lordship that a momber of nmy staff
racently enquired of the Chief of tha Zuropean
Divislon at the State Department whether there was
any truth in the story that the Japshose Govioroment
had made a propoeal to the United States Government
for the neutralipation of the Philippine Islande.
2. ¥y, Yoffat sald that he had never hoard
of such e proposal, which on the face of it was
hizshly improbable.

I have the honour to be,
with the hizhest respect,
¥y Loxd,
Your Lordship's most obedlent,

humble servant,

(53D} ReC.LIRDSAY.

The Right Honourabdle

The Viscount Halifax, X.J.,

etec., oto., ete,
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